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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

The City of Hemphill City Council will attend a Budget Workshop for the Proposed 

Budget for fiscal year 07/01/2019 through 06/30/2020 to be held at 4:00 p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 8, 2019.  This is to review the preliminary budget and to provide 

input regarding the budget.  Any citizen or other interested party are welcome to 

attend.       

No formal action will be taken by the City Council during this 

budget workshop. 
 

        
CERTIFICATE 

 

I, Kelli Beall, City Secretary/ Accountant, do hereby certify that a copy of the May 8, 2019, Notice of Possible 

Quorum was posted on the City Hall bulletin board (inside and outside), a place convenient and readily 

accessible to the general public at all times, and to the City’s website, www.hemphill.govoffice2.com , on Friday, 

May 3, 2019 at 4:30 p.m., in compliance with Chapter 551, Texas Government Code. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
Kelli Beall 
City Secretary/ Accountant 
 

Date Taken Down:  _______________________________ 

http://www.hemphill.govoffice2.com/

